
 
What We are Doing to Keep You Safe 

 
 

 
Enhanced PPE 

 

 
 
We may be wearing scrub caps, gowns, face 
shields, and specialized masks, depending on 
the procedure. 

 

 
Streamlined 

appointments 
 

 
We may be brief in conversation and there 
may be less ‘show and tell’ than you’re used 
to. We are always happy speak to you on 
the phone after your appointment, as 
needed.  

 

  
 

Enhanced 
screening 

 

 
Everyone entering our clinic (including staff) will 
be screened for symptoms of/exposure to 
COVID-19 and have their temperature taken. 

 

 
Physical 

distancing 

 
There will be fewer people in the office at 
any given time, and physical distancing will 
be in place whenever possible. 
 

 

 
 

Disinfection 

Our office has always had strict disinfection 
protocols in the clinical areas. We have 
enhanced our cleaning protocol to include 
disinfection of commonly touched surfaces such 
as door handles and the front desk counter.  
 
We have removed the fabric waiting room 
chairs and replaced them with wipeable chairs. 

 
 

 

 
We require the use of hand sanitizer upon 
entry and prior to exiting the clinic. 
 
Patients will be asked to use an anti-viral 
mouth rinse upon arrival. 

 
 

Farah Remtulla
The BC Dental Association has issued a temporary fee for the additional PPE required by the COVID-19 pandemic. 
The new fee is $10 per appointment and may be covered by your insurance carrier.


